
 

 
 

MISSOULA AIRPORT ADDS THREE NEW NON-STOP ROUTES ON 
ALASKA AIRLINES 

 

Missoula, MT. July 28, 2020 – Alaska Airlines and Missoula International Airport 
announce the addition of new daily non-stop service from Missoula International Airport 
(MSO) to San Diego (SAN), San Francisco (SFO) and San Jose (SJC), service will 
begin on March 18, 2021 and is available for customers to book immediately.  
www.alaskaair.com 

"These new flight’s really open up additional opportunities for our traveler’s, in addition 
easy access for Californians to witness the beauty of Montana,” said Cris Jensen, 
airport director Missoula International Airport. "Alaska Airlines in March will provide 
service to six destinations—Seattle, Portland, Los Angeles, San Diego, San Francisco 
and San Jose.  We are thankful for the airline's commitment to our community and 
appreciate the investment they are willing to make during these challenging times." 

“Alaska is thrilled to provide new service to Missoula so our guests can enjoy all the 
incredible possibilities across western Montana,” said Brett Catlin, managing director of 
capacity planning and alliances. “Linking Missoula to San Francisco, San Jose and San 
Diego – all important hubs or focus cities for us – creates easier options for connecting 
throughout the West Coast and beyond, especially as we’re starting to see greater 
increases in leisure travel.” 

Missoula International Airport is self-supported; no local tax revenues are used for the 
administration, promotion, operation, or maintenance of the airport.  Currently six 
airlines have operations at Missoula International Airport: Alaska, Allegiant, American, 
Delta, Frontier and United.  Effective March 18, 2021 Missoula will have nonstop flights 
to fifteen destinations: Atlanta*, Chicago*, Dallas, Denver, Las Vegas, Los Angeles, 
Minneapolis, Oakland*, Phoenix-Mesa, Portland, Salt Lake City, San Diego, San 
Francisco, San Jose and Seattle. (*seasonal) For more information on flights into and 
out of Missoula, as well as information about our upcoming new terminal facility, visit the 
Airport website at www.flymissoula.com, or you can follow us on Facebook and Twitter. 
 

### 
Contact:   
Cris Jensen, Airport Director   
cjensen@flymissoula.com   
Office: 406.728.4381 Cell: 406.531.1936  


